

Kysha and Nicolette's Kindergarten Highlights

Hello Families! We have had so much fun getting to know your amazing children! We have done so much these past couple of days in Kindergarten! This newsletter will share some of our classroom happenings as well as important information, and upcoming events. We look forward to sharing our adventures in Kindergarten with you!

Guided Discoveries

As we open up our classroom slowly, we build excitement and enthusiasm for our materials and learning by discovering them as a class. Maybe you've heard about our special mystery box! As we explore new materials we learn about the different things we can do with them, how to take care of them, and where they belong. This week we "discovered" coloring pencils. Here are a few photos of the children exploring our coloring pencils during guided discovery:









Routines

Kindergartners have been learning lots of school routines this week. Some of these routines include listening to signals, cleaning up, lining up, walking with partners in the hallway, and eating lunch. We are setting up predictable routines for the entire year!

Special Classes this Fall

This fall students will be exploring Art with Bernard, Greenhouse with Shakira, Music with Shelley, and Gym with Dinko.

Reminders:

- Curriculum Night, Thursday September 12th - We hope to see you there!

- Please send in a water bottle with your child to school daily (with a straw if possible). This will avoid kids having to go to the water fountain (some kids can't reach it yet ©).
- There is a weekly snack calendar outside of the classroom. Please sign up if you can Thank you \odot